
PLEASE GIVE A COPY OF THIS TO EACH CHAMPION 
AND RUNNER-UP IN SINGLES AND DOUBLES AT THE 

REGIONAL SITE 
The State Tennis program will include photos of ALL participants in 
singles and doubles competition. If a player is a regional champion or 
runner-up in either singles or doubles play, please email a head shot 
photo by Friday May 12th by noon to heidireed@ighsau.org. Your 
participant’s photo will not be included if this deadline is not met. Be 
sure to inform players/coaches of this!! 
 
The subject line of the email should state your school, your class, and the 
word “tennis” (ie Smithville 1A Tennis).  All photos need to be under 5 
mb and sent as a jpg. 
 
The following information should be with the photo for singles and 
doubles: 
 

1.     Names 

2.     Grade in school 

3.     Record after qualifying for state 
 

In doubles, the photo must have both players in the same photo. Make 
sure it is stated who is on the left and who is on the right of the photo. 

 Double check to make sure names are spelled correctly. 

Please submit coach’s cell phone number in case verification is needed. 


